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Dear Colleagues,  
 
Mt. San Antonio College Health Occupations Students of America Future 
Health Professionals academic competitors, continue to be winners! The 
National Leadership Conference was held June 24 to June 28, 2015 in 
Anaheim, Ca. There were over 8,000 competitors from all over the world 
who competed in 56 different health related events. Mt. SAC H.O.S.A. teams 
had 11 competitors and they were all finalists in their events. They won a 
total of 8 medals! We had 1 team competing in Biomedical Debate, in which 
they won 4 Silver medals. We also had 2 teams competing in Creative 
Problem Solving, in which they won 4 Bronze medals and 3 finalists. 
Amazingly, California's Post-secondary/Collegiate competitors won a total of 
17 medals, in which Mt. SAC was awarded 8! The students were able to 
attend many leadership workshops, educational symposiums, interact with 
the State Officers, Local Advisors, Industry Professionals and other 
Competitors from all over the world. Thank you for your continued support 
of our Mt. SAC Health Occupations Students of America members.  

  
Sincerely,  
   
Jill McGraw, RN/Mary-Ellen Reyes, RN  
Psychiatric Technician Professors  
H.O.S.A./P.T. Advisors  
(909) 594-5611 ext. 4914/4913 


